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FINANCE & SUPPORT SERVICES
 MONTHLY BOARD REPORT January, 2024

Thank you to:
Youth Sports Unlimited 

for the generous $23,000 donation
for student travel and athletic

programs.  Pictured from YSU is
Dale Johnson and Craig Cox.

STUDENT TRAVEL TO WASHINGTON DC AND NEW YORK CITY
PORTABLE BLEACHERS FOR:

 SOCCER, SOFTBALL, AND BASEBALL FIELDS
SIDELINE CHAIRS FOR GYM 1 AND GYM 2

SOFTBALL BATS AND EQUIPMENT
STUDENT ATHLETE LEADERSHIP

We are confident we can work
efficiently with your staff and

support your day-to-day
technology needs to ensure
your environment is stable,

operating efficiently, and
hardened to any Cyber-

Security threats.   
  

FacilitiesFacilitiesPool is on schedule to open up late January


